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The Rotary Club of Key 
Largo recently named Dan 
Cornell “Rookie of the Year.”

Dennis Caltagirone, 
immediate past president of 
the Club, presented Cornell 
with the award at an event 
earlier this month.

Cornell joined Key Largo 
Rotary in March 2017. 
During his first year as a 
club member, he eagerly 
participated in service 
projects and was elected to 
serve on the board of direc-
tors for a four-year term. 
He is now in succession to 
be president of the Rotary 
Club of Key Largo for 
2020-21. 

Rotary Club of Key Largo names 
Dan Cornell “Rookie of the Year”

Cornell was also tapped 
to serve in a new role with 
Rotary District 6990, as a 
Florida Keys leader of 
Rotary Means Business. The 
networking group will host 
meetings throughout South 
Florida promoting business 
referrals among members, 
and membership will be open 
to Rotarians.

Dan moved to Key Largo 
with wife Laurie from Ann 
Arbor, Michigan in 2016. 
Together they enjoy fish-
ing, scuba diving, and biking. 
He is a vice president of 
lending, licensed in Michigan 
and Florida, for residential 
mortgages.

Hunk of the Month

Joey Naples - The "King of Cool" - Sun 103 FM 
Shirts courtesy of Kiss Distributing, Marian 305-393-4425

WHAT KEYS PEOPLE FEAR MOST
We polled 5,000 residents of  the Upper Keys and these are the things they are scared of.

Broken A/C

Running out of  Beer

Jury Duty

Palmetto Bugs

Snakes

Fire Ants

Tourist Drivers

Sharks

Alligators

Hurricanes
THANK YOU, TRADER DICK!

DAILY FOOD & DRINK SPECIALS
Sunday - Live Music 2-6 pm

FRIDAY NIGHT FISH FRY 5-9 pm 
 MAHI ALL-U-CAN-EAT • Fried $12.99  • Blackened/Grilled $13.99

SATURDAY - PRIME RIB DINNER

HAPPY HOUR: 4-6 pm EVERY DAY 
            $1 Drafts

LOCALS’ FAVORITE    305-453-3153    45 Garden Cove Drive    MM 106

OPEN 11:00 AM to 9:30 PM EVERY DAY

Bud &
Bud Light

Pictured above is Denny Tarbell, Exalted Ruler presenting a 
$750.00 check to Frazier Nivens for Keys Strong. Personal dona-
tions in the amount of $272 were also collected.  

Keys Strong continues to provide assistance to 
residents after hurricane Irma. Many local residents 
are still in need of housing and other assistance. 

 
Denny Tarbell, Exalted Ruler of the Lodge, presenting a $500.00 
donation check to Terry Bouquenoy and John Mavis, represen-
tives of the Musicians Relief Fund. This fund was established for 
local musicians needing emergency help due to hardships

The Florida Keys  Elks Lodge held a 
complimentary community spaghetti dinner  
on July 14, to benefit Keys Strong. The 
event was attended by approximately 200 
people. Local musicians donated their time 
and talent to entertain everyone for the 
night.

Elks Lodge 1872 - Strong on Community!

BY RODNEY NELSON

As I walk through the valley of the 

shadow of Death, I remind myself that 

you can’t always trust Google Maps.

Volunteers from the Miami Seaqarium, Dolphin Research Center, 
and FWC helped rescue an entangled manatee at Gilbert's Resort. 
After removing the monofilament fishing line, administering some 
vitamins and attaching a tracker, "Gilbert" was released back
into the water at the resort. Go to Gilbert’s Facebook page or see
the rescue organizations’ pages for more information.

Mantee Rescue at Gilbert’s Resort!


